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Hello. I’m a (very rare!) renter in Manzanita, OR (Tillamook County). There are so few 

long-term rentals in my area, it is amazing that I found something, and I am although 

I am completely grateful to be able to stay in my community, my child’s community, 

and my place of work, I am paying $2300/mo for a small two-bedroom house. It’s not 

affordable at all. I have a good job that pays well enough, barely. Finger-crossed, 

nothing goes wrong and we can stay! 

 

Sincerely,  

Jamie Taylor 

 


